
 
 
 

IBERIA PARISH GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF PARISH PRESIDENT M. LARRY RICHARD 

 
300 IBERIA STREET, SUITE 400 | NEW IBERIA, LOUISIANA 70560 

www.iberiaparishgovernment.com 

 

 

 
 

 

P R E S S   R E L E A S E 
 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 3, 2024,  

Contact: Cyndi F. Provost 

Executive Assistant to Iberia Parish President M. Larry Richard 

(337)365-8246 - cprovost@iberiagov.net 

 

 

 

[IBERIA PARISH, LA – December 3, 2024] Iberia Parish President M. Larry Richard announces the 

opening of Labit Road.  The bridge replacement has been completed. 

  

Iberia Parish Government apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  If you have 

any questions or need additional information, please contact the Iberia Parish Public Works 

Department at (337)364-8474. 
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